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Principal: Cameron Landry                       

Assistant Principal: Kerry Murrell 
Newsletter Date        

24/05/22   #8                                    

Upcoming Events 

TERM 2 
 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th 

May 

Book Fair & 

Education Week 

 

25th May 

Yr 3/4 Kirks excursion 

 

26th May 

Yr 5/6 Winter Sports 

 

3rd June 

Hot Food Day (pizza) 

 

10th June 

Yr 3/4 Narmbool 

Excursion 

 

13th June 

Queens Birthday 

Public Holiday 

 

14th June 

Curriculum day 

Student Free Day 

 

15th June 

Foundation students 

Zoo excursion 

 

17th June 

Yr 5/6 Art Gallery 

Excursion 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

DIVISION CROSS COUNTRY 

On Friday we had two Year 6 students compete in the Divisional Cross Country event at 

Ballarat High School. We would like to congratulate Logan L and Beau F for making it 

this far and trying their personal best. Unfortunately, Nate F qualified for the event but 

couldn’t compete due to an injury.  

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY 

On Friday the 20th of May we participated in National Walk Safely to School Day. The 

staff and I met students and families at the Mount Clear Reserve, then walked back to 

school in the Autumn sunshine. It is important for children and adults to have regularly 

daily exercise. It was a fantastic way to start the day.  

 

 
 

 

MOUNT CLEAR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Principal’s News 
 

Mount Clear Primary School acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of this land, the Wada-wurrung people. 

 

We pay our respects to their ancestors and elders past, present and emerging. 

 

We acknowledge their histories, connections to the land and continuous living cultures.  

 

As we learn and grow, may we show respect to the knowledge embedded within the Aboriginal custodians of Country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strive to create resilient and successful individuals who are empowered to be themselves. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

EDUCATION WEEK – CELEBRATING 150 YEARS IN PUBLIC EDUCATION 

This week we are celebrating Education Week. This year marks 150 years of public education in Victoria. To 

acknowledge Education Week, we have a number of events planned.  

Book Fair: Monday 23rd – Friday 27th May : The library will be open before school from 8.40 to 8.55am and after 

school from 3.20pm until 4pm for parents to purchase books.  

Simultaneous Story Time: On Wednesday at 11:00am, we are participating in the National Simultaneous Story 

time. I will be reading the book, ‘Family Tree’ to the whole school via Webex. 

Open Afternoon: We are inviting family members in on Friday 27th at 12:50 – 1:50 to join in an activity with their 

child/ren. Students will be placed into their family groups. There will be a list posted at the front office as to 

where your child/ren will be.  

CYBER SAFETY 

The internet and access to technology can be wonderful for our children, but online access also comes with risks. 

As a father of young children, it is a challenging time to stay on top of what access they have and what they are 

using the technology for. It is important, as parents, to know what our children are using and watching on their 

devices and this is becoming harder the older our children get.  

I have attached a number of links to websites that provide information that support families around online use.  

Kids Health 
DET - Cybersafety 
 
STUDENT FREE DAY – TUESDAY 14TH JUNE 

We have a school council approved student free day on Tuesday 14th June. Students will not be required to 

attend school on this day. Staff will use the day to plan for term 3 and plan their PLC Inquiry Cycle.  

CHALLENGE PARTNER 

I have been asked to be a challenge partner for Meredith Primary Schools review. I am looking forward to the 

experience of supporting another school to develop their next strategic plan. I will be required to attend 

Meredith PS a number of times over the remainder of the term.  

PRINCIPAL’S CONFERENCE – MELBOURNE 

Next week I will be attending the Principal’s Conference in Melbourne. This will be the first opportunity for 

Principals to attend the face to face conference in two years. The conference is a fantastic way to learn from 

other schools and worldwide educational leaders. Dr Murrell, Mrs Nash and Mr Cooper will be attending aspects 

of the conference online. I look forward to sharing my highlights in the next newsletter.  

RAPID ANTIGEN TESTS – TERM 2 

Schools will continue to be provided with the same weekly quantity of rapid antigen tests (RATs). 

However, from Monday 23 May 2022, it is recommended RATs are used by students and staff when 
symptomatic. RATs are also required to be used for 5 days if a student or staff member is a close contact of a 
confirmed case and they are attending or working at a school. 

From that time, it will no longer be recommended that non-symptomatic students or staff conduct tests with 
RATs twice a week in mainstream schools, (or 5 days a week in specialist schools). 

Students and staff must continue to notify the Department of Health and their school if they return a positive 
RAT result. 

Vaccination remains the best way to protect students and staff in school settings and your ongoing support in 
encouraging children aged 5 to 11 to get vaccinated and staff and 16 to 17-year-olds to get their third dose 
remains critical. 

Cameron Landry 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

  

https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/net-safety.html
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/bullystoppers/Pages/princyber.aspx


 

 

 

 

  ROSIE  3/4C 
HUDSON 3/A 
ETHAN 1/2D 

CHRISTIAN FYB 
JIAHAO 5/6B 
BEAU 1/2D 
MAX  FYB 
JACE 1/2B 
COBY 5/6A 
RILEY 3/4C 
NOAH 1/2A 
QUINN 3/4C 

FELICITY N   FYB 
BEAU 5/6B 

 

 

 

          

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

kindly sponsored by Coles Bakery Hill 

Tuesday and Thursday 
8:30am-8:55am 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Find us at www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising for reminders and more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Second Hand Uniform   
 
Clean second hand uniform donations can be dropped off at the office any time. PF sells uniform in good 
used condition for $5 apiece. Currently we have dresses, jumpers and polos available in many sizes, plus book 
pockets, hats, bags, shoes. We have so many shorts, skorts and tracksuit pants we are selling these for $3 
each. If items are a little worn, they are discounted appropriately. We also have LOTS of well worn FREE 
uniform. Coming into winter we would appreciate donations of jackets and beanies if you have any. Contact 
us via Facebook or SMS Amber for requests 0425742516. 
 
 

Parents Fundraising 

We are always in need of volunteers to both help us on the day of events, and also organising things 

beforehand. We encourage new parents to give it a go and come and meet the team – we promise we are 

very friendly! If you’d like to find out more please SMS Sarah on 0412 563 213 or send a message to our 

facebook page www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Term 2 PF Events  
Hot Food Day  Fri 3 June 

Contact Us 
Message: www.fb.com/mount.pfundraising 

SMS 0412563213 (Sarah),  

0422146384 (Hil) 

Uniform 0425742516 (Amber)  

 

 

Term 2 Hot Food Day 

Our Hot Food day is here! On Friday the 3rd of 

June Parents Fundraising will be handing out 

slices of  pizza and juice boxes for all students 

who have placed an order.  A copy of the order 

form is attached to this newsletter, or can be 

found on Compass or on our facebook group. If 

you are unable to print a copy please see the 

office for assistance. The more parents we 

have helping with this event the better, as 

quick delivery means hot food and happy kids! 

If you would like to help please SMS Sarah on 0412 563 213 or send a message to our facebook group. 

*Helpers need to Show a valid Working With Children card at the school office. Apply for a free 

Volunteer’s WWC at www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au or any post office. 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising
http://www.facebook.com/mount.pfundraising
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/


 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED STRICTLY 

PRIOR TO 8.15 AM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


